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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/02/2020  20:41:212020/0006/P OBJ Guy O¿Connell A letter or objection has been sent - this is a sinister reduction of our privacy with no amenity benefits to 

residents.

16/02/2020  20:35:252020/0006/P OBJ Abdi Awsad This application was withdrawn after objections from us who live in the road last year.  The roof on this 

building was raised some years ago with no terrace planned in this residential area.  This proposal will reduce 

our privacy and office workers will look into our bathroom and bedroom.
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